
Letter of Invitation
April 12, 2024

Dear Stephanie Sadownik,

On behalf of the organizing committee for the Fourteenth International Conference on Food Studies, you are invited to 
attend and orally present, “Exploring Pea Protein Burger Consumption On Campus,” at the:

Fourteenth International Conference on Food Studies
Politécnico de Portalegre, Campus Politécnico
Portalegre, Portugal
Oct 2, 2024 – Oct 4, 2024

Founded in 2011, the Food Studies Research Network is brought together around a common interest to explore new possibilities 
for sustainable food production and human nutrition, and associated impacts of food systems on culture.

You may find regularly updated information about the conference on our website: https://food-studies.com/2024-conference. 
Should you require further information or have any questions, please visit the Knowledge Base: https://cgscholar.com/
cg_support/en.

We do hope you will be able to attend this important and timely international conference.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. William Cope
President, Common Ground Research Networks, USA
Professor, Department of Education Policy, Organization & Leadership, College of 
Education, University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign, USA

 


